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SHERIFF’S INVESTIGATORS SEEKING
LEADS ON RECENT LARCENIES

Date of Release: Friday, January 27, 2017
[Wentworth, N.C]—Rockingham County Sheriff's Investiagtors are seeking leads in the

following recent thefts:

e THEFT OF A 2008 CUB CADET 4x4 UTV
Reported stolen on Saturday January 14, 2017 from 1885 Worsham Mill Rd. Ruffin,
N.C. (Taken between Jan. 10" — Jan 14”‘) Estimated value of stolen UTV is $5,000.

Stock photo of similar ATV pictured in here:

e THEFT OF A FAWN COLORED PIT BULL PUPPY, A
COUCH PURSE & BUVOLA WATCH

Reported stolen on Wednesday January 18, 2017 from 614 Iron Works Rd. Reidsville,
N.C. Items stolen taken from within the residence and have a combined estimated

valued of $1,200. Photo of the stolen Pit Bull Puppy pictured in here:

Anyone with information about either of these thefts is asked to call Detective
Ray Joyce at the Rockingham County Sheriff’s Office at 336-634-3232 or Rockingham

County Crime Stoppers at 336-349-9683.
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